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Locked in the case 
Do you like escape rooms? You can do one in the comfort of the school hall! 

Join us on Wednesday 12th February at 7.45.   

Each team will get a case and have 90 minutes to open it.  There will be various puzzles to 

solve.  The first team to blow the whistle are the winners. The cases are recommended for 

between 3 and 5 people. 

This event is BYOB and there will be some food available to buy.  You can pre order a cheese 

board for your table for £10.   

There will be other games to play on the evening too. 

Cases are £30 each and up to 5 people can play. There are only 12 cases available and only 5 

left so don’t waste time! 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/fosis/index.cfm?event=shop#.Xh8Xysj7Q2w 

 

Coming up this term 
Parent forum – Monday 10th Feb 2pm 

‘Locked in a case’ escape room – Wednesday 12th Feb 8pm (tbc) 

Silent disco – Friday 13th March after school.  Tickets go on sale soon 

Bags2school - Friday 20th March 

Colour run – Saturday 28th March 

Year 1 cake sale – Friday 3rd April. 
 

Uniform 

Don’t forget that every Monday morning between 8.30 and 9.30 we will be running a uniform shop 

in the community room.  Also any donations gratefully received, please bring to the community 

room on Monday mornings. 

Match funding 

This year we are looking to increase the money we raise by looking at match funding.  Many 

companies will offer to match or add to money raised when you volunteer.  If we had one parent do 

this for each event we could really get a boost on what we raise.  Do you think you could help? 

Please look into whether your company does this and then contact us to arrange this.  Image adding 

£250 to an event for one hour of your time. 

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/fosis/index.cfm?event=shop#.Xh8Xysj7Q2w


Foreign coins 

There is a collection bucket for foreign currency in the office area. Please donate all your unwanted 

coins 

 

 
 

 

 


